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Each year, national MOAA holds the Col. Marvin J. Harris Communications 

Award Contest to identify councils and chapters that do an outstanding job 

communicating with their members and community. MOAA affiliates competed in 

two categories of competition: print and e-newsletters and websites. A panel of 

judges scored the submissions based on a set of subjective criteria, looking at both 

design and content.  Our Chapter’s website received the highest ranking of 5-

Stars, was the only awardee for this honor in Oklahoma.   

 

 

Chapter President Dennis Clippinger receiving the Col Marvin J. Harris Communication  

Five Star Award from State Council President Ed Peterson. 


